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Comments: We have lived in Ravalli County for over 60 years. In that time I have seen the severity of the forest

fires take more and more of our beautiful forest. With the current dry weather, and more predicted, it is time for a

major fuel reduction. The fires and smoke are a definite health hazard. I am glad to see the Bitterroot Forest

Service management making this worthwhile proposal.


